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February 11, 2021 
 
 
Lynn Green, Chair 
Edie Dunphy, Executive Director 
Learning Disabilities Association of Newfoundland and Labrador 
Email: edie@ldanl.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Green and Ms. Dunphy: 
 
I want to thank you for your questionnaire of February 5th concerning issues around children and 
adults with learning disabilities in Newfoundland and Labrador.  

Please find attached the response from the Liberal Party of Newfoundland and Labrador.  

Thank you for being an advocate for people with learning disabilities and your continued 
collaboration with the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador.  

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Andrew Furey 
Premier 
 
 
 


